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November and December Activities:
We will go to the Wildlife Experience

Nov. 22.
There will be a holiday gift exchange

at the troop meeting on Dec. 15.

Wreath Sale:
Wreaths will be delivered Nov. 17–20.

Contact D. C. Fifield at (303) 766-3525 for
more information.

Wildlife Experience:
On Nov. 22, the troop will take a day

outing to the Wildlife Experience and see
a film. Sign up at a troop meeting.

Eagle Project:
Bryan Ruddell’s Eagle Scout service

project will be on Dec. 6 at Cherry Creek
State Park, 2:00–4:00 pm. Volunteers are
needed to help with a ceremony to dispose
of old American flags. There will be no
fee to enter the park to participate in the
service project.

November
3 7:15 Troop meeting

10 7:15 Troop meeting
11 7:00 Committee meeting
17 7:15 Troop meeting
22 Wildlife Experience day trip
24 No meeting

December
1 7:15 Troop meeting
6 2:00 Eagle project
8 7:15 Troop meeting
9 7:00 Committee meeting

15 7:15 Troop meeting
22 7:15 Troop meeting
29 No meeting

Holiday Gift Exchange:
We will have a gift exchange at the

troop meeting on Dec. 15. Bring a gift
costing no more than $5 to the meeting
to participate. Everyone who brings a gift
will leave with a different one.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


